

**NAME:** \_\_\_\_\_ **TOTAL MARKS** 80

**SECTION A: Listening Comprehension (18 marks)**

**1. Listen and fill in the blanks (13 marks)**



I love \_\_\_\_\_ (1). My favourite sport is football, and my favourite \_\_\_\_\_ (2) is Cavani. His nickname is "Matador". He

\_\_\_\_\_ (3) for the París Saint-Germain and for the \_\_\_\_\_ (4) Selection. He is from Salto, Uruguay. He was born on \_\_\_\_\_ th. \_\_\_\_\_, (5/6)1987. He is a very \_\_\_\_\_ (7) football player. He can \_\_\_\_\_ (8)impressive \_\_\_\_\_ (9). His \_\_\_\_\_ (10) is Berta Gómez and his \_\_\_\_\_ (11) is Luis Cavani. He has got two \_\_\_\_\_ (12), Walter and Christian, they are also footballers. He has got two \_\_\_\_\_ (13). Bautista is 7 and Lucas is 5.

**2. Listen to Cavani's friend from Salto, talking about the food he usually eats and what he drinks (5 marks)**

**a. Circle the correct one**

Biscuits      coffee      apples      sandwich

**b. Mark the sentences True(V) or False(X)**

1. He always eats for breakfast \_\_\_\_\_
2. He doesn't like sugar. \_\_\_\_\_
3. He has healthy food for dinner \_\_\_\_\_
4. He never has chocolates. \_\_\_\_\_

## **SECTION B: Reading Comprehension (18 marks)**



Tavárez is very proud of the Selection, they are a very friendly group, and they are very good friends. They train together very hard. The hotel rooms are very luxurious and the food is healthy as well as delicious. They usually get up early. They have fruit, yogurt with cereal and fruit juices and coffee with milk. After breakfast they brush their teeth

and start their training. They run, jump and exercise. They practice stikes and play to get ready for the matches. Then, they have a shower and go to the dinning room for their lunch. They usually have beef, salad and spaghetti. For dessert they have fruit. Later, they have a sauna bath and rest. Next, they exercise again and watch football matches. After that, they have a bubbles bath and go for dinner at 8pm. They sometimes have fish or chicken and salad for dinner and ice cream for dessert. They need toe at a lot of vitamins, proteins and energetic food to be stong enough for the matches. Finally, they play cards or read a book in the sitting room before going to bed. They don't go to bed late.

### **1. Read the sentences and answer True( V) or False (X) 6 marks**

1. They are all a good family. \_\_\_\_\_
2. They don't train very hard. \_\_\_\_\_
3. They go to beautiful hotels. \_\_\_\_\_
4. They always eat healthy food. \_\_\_\_\_
5. They get up late. \_\_\_\_\_
6. They never have dessert. \_\_\_\_\_

### **2. Answer the questions (12 marks)**

1. What do they have for breakfast? \_\_\_\_\_
2. Do they practice in the morning and in the afternoon? \_\_\_\_\_
3. Do they have a shower after breakfast? \_\_\_\_\_
4. What time do they have dinner? \_\_\_\_\_
5. Where do they read books? \_\_\_\_\_
6. Why do they eat healthy food? \_\_\_\_\_

### **SECTION C: Use of English (8 Marks)**

**Read the extracts and circle the correct option ( 8 marks).**

1. Hello!! Nice to meet you. I'm Kessman from a football reporter from Uruguay .

- a) I'm happy.                      b) Nice to meet you, too.                      c) I'm Griezmann

2. What's your name?

- a) I'm happy.                      b) I'm Torreira.                      c) I'm Uruguayan

3. What's your nationality?

- a) I'm Russian                      b) I'm Russia                      c) I'm from Russian

4. How old are you?

- a) I'm 12                      b) I'm 12th.                      c) I'm years old

5. What's the weather like today in Moscow?

- a) It's weather like                      b) It's Friday                      c) It's hot and sunny

6. How are you today?

- a) She is happy and sleepy      b) I'm tired and cold                      c) He is sad.

7. Whats your favourite football team?

- a) It's Uruguay                      b) It's Uruguayan                      c) It's from Uruguay

8. What language do they speak in England?

- a) British                      b) English                      c) Britain

### SECTION C: Vocabulary (10 marks)

Fill in the following columns with 4 related words (10 marks)

| School objects | weather | feelings | clothes | sports |
|----------------|---------|----------|---------|--------|
|                |         |          |         |        |
|                |         |          |         |        |
|                |         |          |         |        |
|                |         |          |         |        |
|                |         |          |         |        |

### SECTION D: Pre-Writing (8 marks)

Circle the activities you can do on holidays if it is rainy (8marks)

Go to the beach      do your homework      play computer games

Go to school      ride a bike      play football      read a book      sleep

Watch TV      visit your grandparents      go to the stadium

Listen to music      play table games      invite your friend home



## **SECTION D: Writing (18 marks)**



**With the information bellow write about one of the footballers. You may add any extra information (100 words)**

**1. Lucas Torreira**

Fray Bentos Uruguay

11th. february, 1996 (22)

Arsenal Footbal club England

Sampdoria Italy

Abilities: Run fast, play well

Likes: Italian food and fruits

Reading books and live music concerts

**2. Cristian Rodriguez ( Cebolla)**

Juan Lacaze, Colonia. Uruguay

30th. September 1985 (32)

Peñarol

Abilities: hard stikes, scores goals

Likes: Asado , salad and ice cream

Watching football matches,

Reading history books

**3. Luis Suiarez (Lucho)**

Salto, Uruguay

24th January, 1987 (31)

Barcelona Football Club

Children, Delfina, Benjamín

Abilities run fast, score brilliant goals

Likes: going to the park with his family. Horror films

**4. Fernando Muslera ( Nene)**

Buenos Aires, Argentina

16th June, 1986,(32)

Galatasaray, Turkey

Height: 1,90 m.

Weight: 88 kg.

Abilities: Catch the ball, jump high

Likes: going to the beach, baclabà documentary films

---